Au Revoir

A farewell dinner party and a presentation by Captain R. H. Pape, on behalf of the Officers,
marked the last voyage of Miss Pamela Chapman, who left the Company when the
Braemar Castle docked in London in March.

Pamela, pictured here between Captain and Mrs. Pape (who was making the round trip
with her husband), had served as a Children’s Hostess since April, 1961.




